CASE # (or other identifying number)

NON-REPORTING: HOW TO OBTAIN DRUG TEST RESULTS

You have chosen to submit urine and/or blood samples for the purpose of testing for the presence
of substances which may have been used to facilitate a sexual assault. You have also chosen to
not make a report to law enforcement at this time. Your samples will be sent to the Colorado
Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) for testing.

Your test results will be available in approximately 4 to 8 weeks.

To obtain the test results, you must contact the CDPHE lab directly by calling 303-692-
3680. CDPHE lab staff will tell you the results over the phone. At this time, test results
are available in English only.

This number is for the main toxicology department and is only open between the hours of
8:00 am to 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday.

You must provide your date of birth and case number (at the top of this page) to
obtain your results. These results will be available only to you.

CDPHE will store the samples for one year and the results six years.

You can request a hard copy of your test results, and CDPHE can email or fax them to
you upon request.

Once you receive your test results, it is your choice as to whether or not you would like to
open a case with law enforcement.

You should not receive a bill for the drug testing. If you receive one in error, please
contact the Division of Criminal Justice at 303-239-5719.

We recommend that you keep this paperwork in a confidential and secure location.

For information about your local rape crisis center, you can contact the Colorado Coalition
Against Sexual Assault at 303-839-9999 or advocacy@ccasa.org.




